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May 2, 2019 
 
Mark Brinton 
CenturyLink 
931 14th Street, Suite 1230 
Denver, CO 80202 
 
Re:  Qwest Corporation dba CenturyLink QC’s (“CenturyLink”) Proposed Tariff Revisions; 

Docket No. 19-049-T01, Advice Letter No. 2019-T01  
 
Dear Mr. Brinton, 
 
 The Utah Public Service Commission (“PSC”) has reviewed CenturyLink’s proposed 
revisions to Section 2 Page 7 of its Access Service Tariff Utah (“Tariff”), transmitted with 
Advice Letter No. 2019-T01 on April 25, 2019. CenturyLink proposes to update the language 
associated with Discontinuance of Services by eliminating the use of certified U.S. Mail and 
allowing customer notice by email if the customer is billed electronically or consents to receiving 
electronic notification. CenturyLink plans to make the filing effective on May 1, 2019. The PSC 
also reviewed the comments of the Division of Public Utilities (“DPU”) filed on May 1, 2019. 
The DPU supports CenturyLink’s proposed changes and recommends the PSC approve them.  
 

 Based on the DPU’s comments and recommendation, the PSC approves CenturyLink’s 
proposed revisions to its Tariff as filed, with an effective date of May 1, 2019.1 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#308069 

                                                 
1 Going forward, the PSC reminds CenturyLink of the requirements to: 1) file tariff changes at least 30 days prior to 
the requested effective date as specified in Utah Administrative Code (“UAC”) R746-405-1(C)(2); 2) file clean and 
redline versions of the proposed tariff sheet (UAC R746-405-2(D)(6)); and 3) provide a statement that the proposed 
tariff sheet does not constitute a violation of state law or PSC rule (UAC R746-405-2(D)(3)(g)).  
 


